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Funding for services that prevent violence in our communities and that support the well being
 of children and families is urgent.  Doing so is essential to prevent adverse experiences early
 in life that contribute to tragic outcomes later in life for our residents and communities. 
 Please know that early trauma and violence contribute to many of the health, behavioral, and
 societal problems we have today!
 
Kathleen Rhea MS, MA, LPC
Juneau
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